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Friends of the Columbia Gorge 

Trip Report for Hike Leaders & Shepherds 
 

Thank you for your leadership, time and energy!  Please take a few 

minutes to let us know how the hike went.  Email this trip report along 

with the sign-in sheet to Outreach Assistant Kate Lindberg at 

katel@gorgefriends.org.  

 

Person Filling out the Trip Report: _______________________________ 

 

Name of Shepherd or Hike Leader (not you!):  

 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Hike: _______________________________________________ 

 

Date of Hike: ________________  No. of Attendees: ___________ 

 

 

What were the highlights of your experience? 

 

 

 

 

 

How could your experience have been improved? 

 

 

 

 

 

What positive comments did you receive from hikers? 
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Any voiced concerns or complaints? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How did the hike leader work out for you? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any other feedback?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you feel well supported by Friends? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for completing this form.  

We thoroughly read every trip report. 

 

Friends of the Columbia Gorge 

522 SW 5
th

 Ave, Ste 720 

Portland, OR 97204 

www.gorgefriends.org 


